LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION FOR COMMUNITY INITIATIVE FOR SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT

 (COMINSUD )-CAMEROON

Sir, 

With great honor and respect, I wish to recommend the project “Developing Biodiversity indicators as a tool for regulating development activities in and around protected areas and wetland regions in the North West province” proposed by COMINSUD for CBBIA small grants.

Like a transfer of functions (TOF) office for the Anglophone part of Cameroon for Bread for the World (BFTW), a German based NGO, we have been following up COMINSUD’s projects sponsored by Bread for the World (Soil fertility Improvement project and Democracy and Empowerment of women project) since 2001.

 Beside, COMINSUD is an organization that is actively involved in networks on Sustainable Agriculture and biodiversity conservation, thus my coming to know her closely.

COMINSUD is a local organization that uses community base approaches in implementing activities, and has the capacity to mobilize other NGO’s and actors to participate in projects. Her nine years working experience on natural resource management and biodiversity conservation related projects, is an added advantage for the success of the project.

This project that aims at bringing together different actors (NGO’s, relevant Government services, council administrator and users groups) within the province to reflect and lay down indicators for regulating/monitoring changes in and around protected areas and wetlands, is soundly demand driven and unique in terms of origin and approach set aside for its implementation. There is high expectation for the project to greatly promote good practices and improve on policies underlining biodiversity and impact assessment.

On the basis of the foregoing, I recommend the project for approval and sponsor. Please, contact me for more information if necessary.

Yours sincerely

Awondo Martin

Coordinator 

Society for initiatives in Rural Development

 and Environmental Protection(SIRDEP)

BP 682 Bamenda Cameroon.

Tel. 2377501456

